
 

The Linc; 
Principal’s Message: 
It has been a short but busy week here at Lincoln following the Memorial day 
weekend. On Tuesday we had our field day here on the Lincoln playground. It was 
really hot, but we had a great time. I want to thank Miss Martha and our parent 
volunteers for making it such a fun day, and our staff and students for being great 
active participants. 
  
Today we welcomed the Petoskey Steel drum back to Lincoln. They did an awesome 
job and got everyone in the summer spirit.  We also had a special visit from an ice 
cream truck and a staff vs. 5th grade volleyball game. Next week we have several field 
trips planned, and on Friday we honor our 5th graders with a short assembly at 11:00 
in the gym. Parents of 5th grade students are welcome to attend and watch a short 
slide show followed by a march through the building and the ringing of the Lincoln 
bell. They have all worked hard and deserve to be recognized. 

This will be our last Linc of the year. I want to thank all of you for taking an active part 
in your child’s education and following the full value agreement by working with our 
staff as a team. I hope all Lincoln families can enjoy a great summer. Please take time 
to practice reading and math, but also take time to explore all that Northern Michigan 
has to offer. 

It has been an honor and a privilege to be part of the Lincoln family. I will miss you all, 
and I thank you for all the support you have provided me at Lincoln. 

With sincere gratitude and thankfulness, 

Mike Frampus 

     June 2, 2022 

6/10 -  Half day of school with dismissal at 11:40-LAST DAY!!! 

 

 

 

 

Thank you Petoskey Steel Drum Band for an amazing performance. 



 


